
 

 

 
 
 

 
       

South African Association of Pharmacists in Industry 

27th Annual General Meeting 

Notice in Terms of the Constitution – Section 22 

 

To all members of the South African Association of Pharmacists in Industry 

You are hereby notified that the Annual General Meeting of the South African Association of 

Pharmacists in Industry will take place on Thursday 4th May 2023. 

 

Venue:   Virtual Meeting via Microsoft Teams 
                   

Time:          10h00  
 
Guest Speaker:  To be confirmed 
 

 
Kindly register your attendance via the SAAPI website before EOB on Friday           

28th April 2023. 
 
For assistance or further information, please contact Alison Blackhurst 

 at alison@saapi.org.za  or on 076 732 4433. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:alison@saapi.org.za

